Mice Class Newsletter

Friday 26 September 2025

What has happened this week?

| am so impressed with how the children have adapted to using the environment purposefully and col-
laboratively. They are also building up their stamina for short adult led inputs throughout the day.

In singing worship we have begun to practise songs for Harvest , so if you hear “Big Red Combine Har-
vester” you know why!

During phonics the children have worked really hard. They have been introduced to the sounds g/o/c/
k. They are getting really confident to segment and blend CVC words. Our tricky word this week was
‘is’. | have sent the sounds home this week so you can see what we will cover up to the October break.

This week we have worked hard in maths to automatically recall number bonds to 5. This is a tricky
concept so we will continue this next week.

It was great to use a Chatty Mat in RE and hear what the children saw and wondered about a beautiful
pictorial interpretation of the Creation Story.

In Expressive Art and Design we explored colour mixing with primary colours.

Reminders & Messages
Upcoming dates:
Grandparents tea next Friday afternoon. See Dojo for more information
Work on the Wall: Levi for his accurate counting from 1 to 12
Headteacher award: Jasper for the curiosity he showed in our RE lesson

Thank you to the parents who came to the phonics workshop. Have a lovely weekend Mrs Brown x




